

CITY OF MENDOTA

"Cantaloupe Center Of The World"

MENDOTA PUBLIC SAFETY SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please be advised that the Monday, December 4, 2023, and Monday, January 1, 2024, regular scheduled meetings of the Mendota Public Safety Sub-Committee have been cancelled.

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING

I, Antonio Pizano, Deputy City Clerk of the City of Mendota, do hereby declare that the foregoing public notice of the regular Public Safety Sub-Committee meeting cancellations was posted on the outside bulletin board located at City Hall, 643 Quince Street on Tuesday, November 28, 2023, at 10:00 a.m.

Antonio Pizano, Deputy City Clerk